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Flags at half-staff to honour passing of active 

 Central York Fire Services firefighter Gregg Tremblay  

 
 

NEWMARKET, Ontario, November 3, 2016 – Flags are at half-staff at all Town of 
Newmarket and Town of Aurora buildings and Central York Fire Services stations to honour 
active Central York firefighter Gregg Tremblay, who passed away unexpectedly while off-
duty on November 2.  
 
“Gregg’s contribution and dedication to firefighting greatly served the needs to the 
Newmarket and Aurora community,” says Chief Ian Laing. “He will be fondly remembered 
and greatly missed by his many friends at Central York Fire Services and our thoughts and 
prayers are with his family during this difficult time.” 
 
Gregg was hired as a firefighter with the Aurora Fire Department on October 13, 1987, and 
served on B Platoon in Aurora, out of Station 4-4 (1344 Wellington Street East). 
 
There is no information on service arrangements at this time. 
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